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WEEKLY MESSAGE
A huge well done to Year 1
children who have completed
their Phonics Screening tests
this week. Everyone worked
really hard and we are very
proud of all the children’s
efforts. They will be well
rewarded next week with their
trip to Blackpool Zoo.
We have welcomed Miss Chala
back to school this week
following her maternity leave.
Miss Chala works in Breakfast
club and KS1 every morning. 

TITLE 
Wednesday 18th/25th June 2025
3.45pm-4.30pm New Recption Stay
& Play

Tuesday 17  June 2025th

Class 1H Visit to Blackpool Zoo
Completed consent form & £15.00 to
your child’s class teacher.

Wednesday 18  June 2025th

Class 1J Visit to Blackpool Zoo
Completed consent form & £15.00 to
your child’s class teacher.

Friday 27  June 2025th

9.00am Class 1J Assembly

Friday 4  July 2025 th

Transition Day 

We are now taking names for Nursery in September
2025. If your child will be 3yrs old by 1st September

please get their name down at the office asap!



Class Attendance % Lates

RM 93 6

RB 98 12

1J 94 14

1H 92 7

2H 98 14

2K 91 17

Total 94 70

ATTENDANCEATTENDANCE
ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

“Attendance is not optional” 
There is an expectation that children are in school every day

Overall School Attendance Target

96%

Actual School Attendance 09/06/25-13/06/25

94%



Class Good Work Good Behaviour

RM Eli G Alexander R

RB Rayhanna B Lincoln C

1J Scarlett-Rose S Rosetta-Mae W

1H Anayah A Braxton C

2H Freya A Oliver Br

2K Scarlett L Jaxon P-B

Lunchtime 
Award

Tracy-Jane C

Kindness
Cup

Larry I

Headteacher’s
Award

Ella S

CELEBRATECELEBRATE
This week we said 
“Well Done” to ......



OUR LEARNINGOUR LEARNING

This week in Nursery we have been
practising our listening skills and
turn taking. We did some singing
and we had to come up with some
actions. We went around the circle
and we had to listen carefully to
find out what the next set of
actions were. We also did some
turn taking where we passed ‘Ted’
the teddy around and we can only
speak if we are holding Ted. 

NURSERYNURSERY

RECEPTIONRECEPTION

This week, Reception have been
working on our DT unit all about
boats. Moving on from examining
waterproof and non waterproof - we
have been exploring whether items
float or sink. The children made
some great predictions and could
explain their reasoning well. In
maths, we have continued to work
on sharing equally - analysing
numbers to see if they’re odd or
even. 



OUR LEARNINGOUR LEARNING

In Year 1 this week we have been
continuing to learn about David
Attenborough and what it was
like growing up in the 1920's. We
have made Father’s Day cards
to special people in our lives at
home. We have also continued
our art topic and made our own
3D sculptures.

YEAR 1YEAR 1

YEAR 2YEAR 2

Year 2 were introduced to our
new History topic this week. We
will be exploring the life of Mary
Anning - the famous fossil
hunter. 
We looked at a range of fossils
and tools to begin our new
learning and then made
imprints in clay to create our
own fossils!



OUR LEARNINGOUR LEARNING

This week in The Bridge, we
have mostly been learning
about the names of the world’s
CONTINENTS and we worked
together to create a floor map
with them all on.
We have also been making our
own “Blow Football” games and
testing them out to see who
was the champion blower!

BRIDGE CENTREBRIDGE CENTRE

RAINBOW ROOMRAINBOW ROOM
This week in the Rainbow Room, we
have started our new story 'Sharing a
Shell'. We have done lots of activities
linking to our book, such as, counting
shells together and exploring our beach
role play area making lots of marks. We
have also made cards for 'our someone
special'. We have carried out our daily
interventions PECS, workstations,
individual speech and language
programmes, Phonics, Write Dance and
Attention for Learning. 






